
Parish of Newmarket on Fergus - Carrigerry - The Wells  
    Parish Office open on Mon, Tue, Thur & Friday 10.00am - 2.30pm. Closed on Wednesdays.         

Parish website:  www.newmarketonfergusparish.ie  / Tel: 061 - 368127  / email: office@newmarketonfergusparish.ie  
 

 

Parish Team 
 

Fr. Michael Collins:      Tel:  700883 / 087 6389847 
 

Mary Power:                   Parish Secretary 

 

Sacristans 
Bridget O’ Halloran :                         Newmarket 
Mary Barron:                                      The Wells 
Bernadette Glynn:                             Carrigerry   

 

Newsletter items to Parish Office @ 061 - 368127 or email office@newmarketonfergusparish.ie Deadline is 11.00am on Thursday 

Recent Deaths:   
Your kind prayers are asked for the happy repose of the souls of  

 
Nora Reidy, Treannahow, Newmarket-on-Fergus, Clare 

 
                

May her souls and the souls of our Faithful Departed rest in the peace of Christ.  

14th Sunday in Ordinary 

Time : 25th/26th July 

Newmarket 
Sat         2nd  18.00  Seamus Delaney, 35 Kilnasoolagh Park, 3rd anniversary  
    Michael Barry, Glenaifreann 
    Emmet Nugent, Ballycar Month’s Mind 
    Thomas McMahon, Ballycar Road 
Sun 3rd  11.00        Denis O’Leary, Boheraroan. 4th anniversary and deceased family members  
    Limerick Rd 
    Elizabeth Carroll, Glencragga 
    John Maxwell, Kilnsoolagh Pk. Month’s Mind 
Mon 4th  10.00      Daily Mass  
Tue  5th   10.00       Daily Mass  
Wed 6th   10.00  Daily Mass  
Thur 7th  10.00  Bridie Reynolds, Mooghaun   
Fri  8th  10.00        Daily Mass  
Sat 9th  18.00  Leonard McNamara, Woodland Heights 
    Denis & Lena McInerney and son James, Ralahine 
    Sean McNamara, Knocksaggart 
    Tom Costello, Fenloe 
    Martha Moynihan Ballycar   
Sun         10th  11.00    Èithne Donlon, Knocksaggart 
      
Wells 
Sun       3rd       10.00  Joe Powell, Ballycasey      
Sun       10th      10.00        Sunday Mass  
 
 
Carrigerry 
Sun      3rd 10.00        Sunday Mass 
Sun      10th    9.00        Sunday Mass  

Parish Office closed for Summer Break  
 

The Parish Office will reopen on Thursday the 7th of July. Phone messages and emails will be monitored so feel 
free to ring or email the Parish Office as normal and Fr. Michael will get back to you as soon as possible.  

 
Items for newsletter should be emailed to office@newmarketonfergusparish.ie.  

 
Please send items for the Clare Champion directly to editor@clarechampion.ie  



Cahercalla Community Hospital Weekly Draw Re-
sults 

Year 22 Week 4 
1st Prize €650.00 

Maeve O’Shaughnessy, Cork 
2nd Prize €200.00  

Mary & Dymphna Keane, Kilmaley 

Graveyard Masses 
Continuing on from the lovely prayer experiences 
we had last week when so many gathered to pray for 
their departed loved ones, we will continue with the 
remaining Graveyard Masses in the coming week. 
All Masses will take place at 19.30 weather per-
mitting.   

Monday 4th July  Kilnasoolagh Graveyard  
Tuesday 5th July  Kilmaleery Graveyard  
Wednesday 6th July  Drumline Graveyard 
 
Eternal rest grant onto them O Lord and let perpet-
ual light shine upon them. May they rest in peace. 

GAA Lotto  
There was no winner of the jackpot last Monday night. 
The Five winners of our Lucky dip were:  
Sean McInerney, Majella Cotgreove, Pauline Cronin,  
Marie McLoughlin, Podge Delaney    

Thanks to all our supporters. 

Weekly Collection  
Last week the collection amounted to €1542.53. A sincere 
thank you for your continued support in these financially 

challenging times.  
Your support makes so much possible in the running of 

the Parish.  
To-date our Mission Appeal for the Holy Ghost Fathers 

has raised €1344.74 

Men’s Shed 
Though we haven’t a window to display our wares, we 
are still in business! We have very nice pieces on display 
in Carrigoran. Bird boxes, feeders, window boxes, garden 
seats & many more pieces. It is hoped more members will 
join. Many of our pieces can be seen on DoneDeal. All 
profits go to clubs and charities.  

Obair Meals on Wheels: 
Obairs' Meals on Wheels service delivers daily hot 
meals to 200 people in communities across Co. Clare. 
They have a fantastic team of volunteers who deliver 
the meals across 6 routes from Mon to Fri between 
11am and 2pm. They have 6 branded   Meals on 
Wheels vehicles and each delivery route takes no more 
than 2 hours per day. 
The role involves: 
Driving or accompanying a driver to and from delivery 
locations and returning to Newmarket on Fergus after 
each route, carrying the individually packaged meals 
from the van to the door of each household, spending a 
few minutes chatting with the service  users on a route.  
If you or someone you know would be interested in 
volunteering with the service please get in contact by 
either calling or messaging 086 785 1620 or email   
info@obair.org.  

Daily Adoration  
Daily Adoration will be   
suspended from the 4th of 
July to the 1st of August. 
 

 Apologies for any          
inconvenience caused.  

Fr. Michael will be on Annual Leave 
From Thursday the 7th of July to Friday the 29th of 
July Fr.  Michael will be on annual leave. The Priests 
from Shannon Parish will be taking care of essential 
services such as Masses, Baptisms and Funerals. In the 
case of an emergency they can be contacted at the     
following numbers. 

Fr. Arnold Rosney 087 8598710 
Fr. Francis Xavier 089 4494090 
Fr. James Michael 089 2370053 

 
The Newmarket on Fergus Parish Office will be open 

as normal  

Matt Talbot Freedom for Addiction Mass  
The next Matt Talbot, Freedom from addiction Mass 
takes place on Monday 4th July at 7:30pm in SS Peter and 
Paul Cathedral. We welcome you to join us at this Mass 
to pray for all those      battling addiction, their families 
and all those affected by addiction. We pray specifically 
at this Mass for all those enrolled in the Matt Talbot   
Prayer Society.  
 
If you wish to enrol somebody in the Matt Talbot Prayer 
Society please call 028 71262894 or email                                                       
vita@matttalbotprayersociety.com  

Synodal Pathway – Killaloe Diocesan Synthesis 
Bishop Fintan wishes to express his thanks to everyone who participated in the International Phase of the Synodal     
Pathway which was launched last October in the Cathedral in Ennis.  The months of January and February were used 
by members of the Diocesan Pastoral Council  to promote and prepare for the consultation and dialogue which      
happened in parishes, pastoral areas and on-line during the season of Lent. Over 500 pages of responses were received 
and thanks to the hard work of the synthesis group (members of the Diocesan Pastoral Council, New Ministers and 
Clergy) the synthesis was put together following in-depth analysis and discernment of the material received. You can 
read the 10 page synthesis document on the Diocesan Website at:  
www.killaloediocese.ie/wp-content/uploads/2022/06/Diocese-Of-Killaloe-Diocesan-Synthesis.pdf 

Blessed and Safe Summer Holiday for Students and Staff of our Primary Schools 
As the students from our four primary schools begin their summer holidays, we pray 
that God will keep them safe over the summer. We hope that the holidays will be a 
time of fun and fulfilment for them and their families. We give thanks for all that the 
teachers and staff of our primary schools do for both the education and faith            
development of the young people of our parish. We pray a safe and wholesome       
holidays for all the students, teachers and staff of our primary schools.   
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